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CRR Announces Winner of 2025 Gregory T. O’Gorman Memorial Scholarship 
 
WAKEFIELD, MA — CRR, LLP is pleased to announce that the 2025 winner of the 
Gregory T. O’Gorman Memorial Scholarship is Jake Spignese, from Danvers, MA.  
 
The Gregory T. O’Gorman Memorial Scholarship Fund was created in memory of former 
CRR Partner Greg O'Gorman, who passed away in November of 2018. Run by the 
MassCPAs, the scholarship awards one deserving accounting student per year with a 
$5,000 scholarship. Jake was selected by CRR’s partners, along with Greg’s family, from 
an extremely competitive pool of more than 120 applicants. 
 
Jake is currently a junior at Babson College, where he is pursuing a Bachelor of Science 
in Business with a concentration in Accounting and Legal Studies. In addition to being a 
Resident Advisor and a Teaching Assistant, Jake also works as a Writing Center 
Consultant at Babson Writing Center, and is a Foundations of Management and 
Entrepreneurship Mentor. In addition to Jake’s exceptional academic credentials and 
internship experience, the team was also impressed by his strong work ethic, drive, and 
values, which truly represent Greg’s legacy.  
 
To learn more about the Gregory T. O’Gorman Memorial Scholarship Fund, or to make 
a donation, please visit www.crrcpa.com/charitable-foundation.  
 

### 
 

CRR is far from a traditional accounting firm—our specialized business advisory and tax services 
are what set us apart from the rest. Learn how our specialty niche services can help you navigate 

the most critical aspects of your financial life.  
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